
Subject: [Fwd: Waterfront Task Force]
Date: Tue, 06 Nov 2001 11:59:58 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Waterfront Task Force
Date: Tue, 6 Nov 2001 01:23:30 -0800

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>

CC: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mayor & Council:
 
Congratulations!
 
I was pleased with Council's decision to begin implementation of the Waterfront Task Force Report.  With $40,000 in this year's budget, it will be exciting to take the first
steps forward.
 
In regards to street ends, Councillor Dunsford is correct in recommending 4800 Strathaven.  At low tide, one can walk from Epps all the way to this point where it
becomes impassable.  It makes sense to provide access at this terminus & not have to back track. 
 
Be that as it may, the community is adamant that the Seycove Marina/Panorama Drive be opened for public access.  The wall must be opened.  Susan Rogers has sketches
on file of the viewing platform which the Waterfront Task Force found aesthetically pleasing.  I believe this street end should be our first priority.
 
Yours truly, Dave Sadler 
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